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Royal Mail Headquarters 
185 Farringdon Road 
London 
EC1A 1AA  
 

Dear Neighbour 
 

Proposals for a new Delivery Office in Patcham 
Invitation to Public Consultation events on Thursday 27 January and Saturday 29 January 
2022 

 
The modern postbag is changing. Royal Mail now delivers many more parcels and far fewer 
letters.  This is not a recent change, it has been a trend over the last decade and it is 
accelerating.  This means we must review our delivery office estate to ensure we have the 
right facilities to deliver to our customers.  We have been exploring options across the city of 
Brighton and Hove so that we can improve our service. 
 
We are proposing the relocation of our Brighton Delivery Office and Hove Delivery Office to 
a new state-of-the-art delivery office on a site at Patcham Court.  We are keen to show you 
our plans, hear your views and talk about the benefits of moving our delivery office to 
Patcham. 
 
The views of the local community are important to Royal Mail and we welcome your 
feedback on our proposals. On Thursday 27 January and Saturday 29 January we will be 
holding public webinar events to explain our proposals and give you the opportunity to ask 
questions and make suggestions. Our consultation hub www.royalmailpatcham.co.uk is 
already live. Here you will find more details of the proposals.  
 
Details of the webinar events can be found overleaf. We hope that you will join us for one of 
these sessions. You will also find a number of ways to get in touch with us overleaf with any 
questions you have. 
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We very much hope that you will participate, ask us questions and share your 
thoughts.  Here are some of the ways that you can get involved: 
 

Ask a question 
 

 
 

We will be hosting two live online consultation webinars, on Thursday 27 January 
and Saturday 29 January 2022.  
 
The Thursday session will begin at 6:30pm and the Saturday session will begin at 
10:30am.   
 
There will be a presentation of the emerging proposals, followed by an opportunity 
for you to put your questions to the project team to find out more.   
 
Please visit our website www.royalmailpatcham.co.uk for a direct link to click and 
join a session.   
 
The webinars will use Zoom software and there is no need to register in advance.   
 

Find out more 

 

Please visit www.royalmailpatcham.co.uk to leave us your feedback on the 
proposals.   
 
Please also register for updates via our website so we can update you with any event 
changes and on news as the project develops.  
 

 
We understand that not everyone has access to the internet or is comfortable navigating 
websites and commenting online.  You can of course send us a letter with any questions, 
give us a call or email us if you would prefer.   
 

 
Freepost Royal Mail Patcham  
 

 
RoyalMailPatcham@bartonwillmore.co.uk 
 

 
 

0207 446 6838 

Please scan the QR Code to visit our website:  

              

              
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Michael Hogg 
 
Michael Hogg 
Senior Public Affairs Manager 

http://www.royalmailpatcham.co.uk/

